
 

Friday 6th December 2024 
Contact: 01525 372188  Email: office@pulfordschool.org 

Parent Update 

 

‘I am the good shepherd.’ John 10 v11 

Coffee Pod recycled smashes through 1000 

mark! 

Well done to everyone who has helped us in achieving this 

milestone as we have stopped 1000 plastic or aluminium 

coffee pods going to landfill. 

Let’s see if we can make it to 5000 pods by next summer! 

Please keep your coffee pods coming. Take a bag to the front 

office marked for the attention of Mrs Youngs, and she will 

do the rest. 

Not sure if your brand can be recycled?  

Please see https://tinyurl.com/4n4u9d8k 

December seems to be running at a pace! Mrs Quick and Mrs Borrelli were so proud of each 

of the KS2 classes as they visited local retirement homes this week to sing carols and have 

some fun. Everyone enjoyed their time together. It’s great when we can share with others in 

the community. Photos will follow in our end of term “News in Pictures”.  

Thanks also to our PTA and all their supporters (families and staff) who helped make our Christmas Fayre a great 

success. More details were sent out earlier today from our PTA team. 

High energy performance at the 
Sports Hall Athletics  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Thursday 21st November, some of our KS2 
children attended the Leighton Linslade Sports 
Hall Athletics competition at Cedars Upper 
School.  
 
All of them performed admirably and are a credit 
to the school for their effort shown. 
We placed 14th in the competition overall.  
 
I am pleased to report that their determination 
and performance shone through all afternoon.  
Mr Major PE Coordinator 

Many thanks, Dave 

School Lunches 
Our menu continues into the new year, so 
if you are happy with the days your child 
is having a school meal we will roll over 
your orders.  
However, If you want to change anything, please email Mrs 
Nicholls at office@pulfordschool.org by next Monday 
(9th) . 

Dates and Timings of Christmas Services, and school finish time on 20th December 2024 

Please note that we finish at the usual time on Friday 20th December 2024. Little Saints will also run as normal. 

Please make sure to see the calendar for the time of your child’s Christmas Celebration Service. We are holding 

three services and we wouldn’t want you to miss out on seeing your child’s service.                                              

https://www.pulfordschool.org/diary-dates/ 


